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Free epub Sourcebook in asian philosophy [PDF]
the companion encyclopedia of asian philosophy is a unique one volume reference work which makes a broad range of richly varied
philosophical ethical and theological traditions accessible to a wide audience the companion is divided into six sections
covering the main traditions within asian thought persian indian buddhist chinese japanese and islamic philosophy each section
contains a collection of chapters which provide comprehensive coverage of the origins of the tradition its approaches to for
example logic and languages and to questions of morals and society the chapters also contain useful histories of the lives of
the key influential thinkers as well as a thorough analysis of the current trends a variety of crucial and still most relevant
ideas about nothingness or emptiness have gained profound philosophical prominence in the history and development of a number
of south and east asian traditions including in buddhism daoism neo confucianism hinduism korean philosophy and the japanese
kyoto school these traditions share the insight that in order to explain both the great mysteries and mundane facts about our
experience ideas of nothingness must play a primary role this collection of essays brings together the work of twenty of the
world s prominent scholars of hindu buddhist daoist neo confucian japanese and korean thought to illuminate fascinating
philosophical conceptualizations of nothingness in both classical and modern asian traditions the unique collection offers new
work from accomplished scholars and provides a coherent panoramic view of the most significant ways that nothingness plays
crucial roles in asian philosophy it includes both traditional and contemporary formulations sometimes putting asian traditions
into dialogue with one another and sometimes with classical and modern western thought the result is a book of immense value
for students and researchers in asian and comparative philosophy chapter 20 of this book is freely available as a downloadable
open access pdf at taylorfrancis com under a creative commons attribution non commercial no derivatives cc by nc nd 4 0 license
this collection arises from the first conference of the recently formed european society for asian philosophy it explores
issues in indian chinese japanese and islamic philosophical traditions both ancient and modern across all philosophical
traditions western or asian a central preoccupation has always been with the fundamental questions of moral and social
philosophy questions which link abstract philosophical enquiry with practical issues of how we should conduct ourselves in our
personal and social life and how we can best organize our political institutions with an inside view from an expert in the
field and a clear and engaging writing style asian philosophies seventh edition invites students and professors to think along
with the great minds of the asian traditions eminent scholar and teacher john m koller has devoted his life to understanding
and explaining asian thought and practice he wrote this text to give students access to the rich philosophical and religious
ideas of both south and east asia new to this seventh edition added material on confucianism including focused coverage of 1
the analects and society and 2 ren and nature additional information on theravada buddhism vajrayana buddhism and zen buddhism
as well as new in depth coverage of ecological attitudes in buddhism expanded coverage of ecological attitudes in all of the
asian traditions brief excerpts from primary sources to help better explain the key concepts added timelines for essential
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texts in each tradition improved glossary and pronunciation guide additional text boxes to help students quickly understand key
ideas texts and concepts updated further reading sections incorporating cultural and religious contexts this unique
encyclopedia provides a vital guide to the main concepts and thinkers in asian philosophy starting with abhidharma and ending
with zurvan the main philosophical trends and thinkers in each geographical area are featured with an emphasis on endtemporary
developments and movements the a z structured encyclopedia emphasizes that asian philosophy is not merely an ancient form of
thought but that it is a living philosophy with roots in the past and also a potent and animate presence today this translates
into the reciprocal exchange of theories between eastern and western thinking for example of new schools of thought such as
orientalism requiring no prior knowledge of philosophy religion or asian cultures this book is essential reading for students
teachers and the interested individual who wishes to gain an understanding of the philosophical basis to asian cultural systems
the present publication is a continuation of two earlier series of chronicles philosophy in the mid century firenze 1958 59 and
contemporary philosophy firenze 1968 edited by raymond klibansky as with the earlier series the present surveys purport to give
a survey of significant trends in contemporary philosophical discussion the need for such surveys has i believe increased
rather than decreased over the last years the philosophical scene appears for various reasons rather more complex than ever
before the continuing process of specialization in most branches the emergence of new schools of thought particularly in
philosophical logic in the philosophy of language and in social and political philosophy the increasing attention being paid to
the history of philosophy in discussions of contem porary problems as well as the increasing interest in cross cultural
philosophical discussion are the most important contributory factors surveys of the present kind are a valuable source of
knowledge about this complexity and may as such be of assistance in renewing the understanding of one s own philosophical
problems the surveys it is to be hoped may help to strengthen the socratic element of modern philosophy the world wide dialogue
or kommunikationsgemeinschaft so far six volumes have been prepared for the new series the present surveys in asian philosophy
vol 7 follow the surveys in the philosophy of language and philosophical logic vol i philosophy of science vol 2 philosophy of
action vol 3 philosophy of mind vol 4 african philosophy vol 5 and medieval philosophy part 1 2 vol 6 this comprehensive
research bibliography compiles annotates indexes and cross references resources in the principal western languages which focus
on china japan and korea in the areas of philosophy and religious studies supporting resources in theology history culture and
related social sciences a notable additional feature is the inclusion of extensive internet based resources such as a wide
variety of web sites discussion lists electronic texts virtual libraries online journals and related material concepts of
philosophy challenges received conceptions of philosophy by way of critical engagement with chinese and japanese sources built
on philologically sound readings of specific texts the book lifts the discussion on the concept of philosophy to a global plane
treats the nature and ethical significance of emotions from a comparative cultural perspective emphasizing asian traditions
while having substantially declined in political and social influence confucianism was revived by leading intellectuals so
called modern new confucians in the twentieth century to deal with perennial problems facing modern people and society it is
against this background that confucian studies has become an increasingly important subject taught in universities and colleges
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in north america europe east asia and australia with more and more universities and colleges offering courses on or relating to
confucian philosophy ethics religion and politics this new collection from routledge answers the urgent need for a source book
in contemporary confucian studies here western environmental philosophers and some of our most distinguished representatives of
asian and comparative philosophy critically consider what asia has to offer the first section provides an ecological world view
as a basis for comparison subsequent sections include chapters by leading contemporary scholars in chinese japanese indian and
buddhist thought that explore the western perception of asian traditions the perception that asian philosophy is a rich
conceptual resource for contemporary environmental thinkers this book is an investigation of the relationship between self and
body in the indian japanese and chinese philosophical traditions the interplay between self and body is complex and manifold
touching on issues of epistemology ontology social philosophy and axiology the authors examine these issues and make relevant
connections to the western tradition the authors allow the asian traditions to shed new light on some of the traditional mind
body issues addressed in the west spanning three thousand years and five major cultures the traditions of eastern philosophy
play a major role in any study of human thought today to ignore the east is to miss the valuable insights of philosophers from
the persian indian chinese tibetan and japanese traditions in this book every major stream of eastern thought whether
idealistic or materialistic is presented the author reveals here the wisdom of the east from avicenna to zoroaster from buddha
to gandhi entries cover not only the philosophers themselves but also the philosophical terms and concepts the historical
background the doctrines teachings and writings of the east whether we wish to consult the i ching to understand zen koan or to
read from the upanishads this volume will be a valuable tool in our quest the volume brings together translations of hitherto
neglected texts from asian philosophical traditions along with critical essays dealing with the philosophical issues of
translating them the main theme is the concept of discontents and the way asian philosophical traditions enter into dialogue
with each other and with the western thought this book guides readers through ten classic works of asian philosophy several
major schools of eastern thought are discussed including hinduism buddhism confucianism daoism taoism and chan zen the author
connects the ideas of these schools to those of western philosophy thereby making the material accessible to people who are
unfamiliar with the cultures and intellectual traditions of asia a wide range of important topics are addressed reality time
self knowledge ethics human nature enlightenment and death the reference literature for asian philosophy is scant probably
because philosophy and religion are viewed in the west as more inextricably linked in asian cultures many reference works
address asian religious traditions but the encyclopedia of asian philosophy and religions aims to treat not only the
philosophies but religion in so far as it relates to philosophy alphabetically arranged entries are signed by the scholars who
wrote them and conclude with references they range from ancient times through the modern era and include individuals schools of
thought texts and concepts topics are drawn from the traditions of buddhism confucianism hinduism islam jainism shinto sikhism
and zoroastrianism and covers a wide geographic area extensive cross referencing and see also recommendations are used
throughout the encyclopedia makes the comparative study of the concepts and traditions of various religions as each major
religious stream has been organized in a separate division all divisions are organised alphabetically for ease of search and
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reference the encyclopaedia of asian philosophy and religions is the first publication to satisfy the need for a vast
introductory work in such a diverse field the wide range of matter dealt with in these volumes presents the panoramic view of
the civilization and the culture of asians in different facets and in the different periods of history each entry is created in
simple and easy to understand language summarizing the most important aspects of creative research and writings related to the
specific topics the extensive bibliographies provide additional sources for more information the work for its wide coverage and
scholarship should be an essential reference for students and teachers provides an overview of some of the great texts of asian
philosophy and religion along with an exploration of the contexts in which they arose this is a second revised edition of
kupperman s introduction to asian philosophy via its canonical texts ranging from the upanishads to the bhagavad gita through
confucius to zen buddhism kupperman walks students through the most important texts of asian philosophy conveying the vitality
and appeal of the works and explaining their philosophical roots this second edition includes revisions and updates throughout
the text clarifying where necessary and a brand new chapter on al arabi s the bezels of wisdom a classic of islamic sufism
classic asian philosophy is a highly useful aid to students in philosophy religion or asian studies courses who are studying
these fascinating bust complex texts as well as laypersons or specialists in other areas who need assistance in understanding
them page 4 de la couverture first published in 1981 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an informa company spanning
three thousand years and five major cultures the traditions of eastern philosophy play a major role in any study of human
thought today to ignore the east is to miss the valuable insights of philosophers from the persian indian chinese tibetan and
japanese traditions in this book every major stream of eastern thought whether idealistic or materialistic is presented the
author reveals here the wisdom of the east from avicenna to zoroaster from buddha to gandhi entries cover not only the
philosophers themselves but also the philosophical terms and concepts the historical background the doctrines teachings and
writings of the east whether we wish to consult the i ching to understand zen koan or to read from the upanishads this volume
will be a valuable tool in our quest scholars tend to see confucianism as a historical and yet living tradition containing
elements of philosophy religion politics morality and education continuing to hold a swinging power over the way and value of
life in east asia with more and more universities and colleges offering courses on or relating to confucian philosophy ethics
religion and politics there is an urgent need for a source book in contemporary confucian studies this is a major reference
work of essential importance to undergraduates postgraduates and academics in confucianism east asian history philosophy and
religion a convenient one volume collection of english translations of the basic text that have shaped the major asian
philosophical traditions the present volume compiles translations of hitherto neglected texts in asian philosophical traditions
along with several critical essays dealing with the philosophical issues of translating them into western languages as the
inaugural volume to a proposed series dedicated to making hidden primary sources of asian philosophies available to the wider
audience in western academia and beyond this book treats diverse primary sources written by a broad range of thinkers from
various historical periods and intellectual traditions including the indian chinese korean and japanese among others the
translations accompanied by critical essays will shed light on major philosophical movements as confucianism hinduism buddhism
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and others thereby demonstrating multilayered development of intellectual traditions in asia understanding asian philosophy
introduces the four major asian traditions through their key texts and thinkers the analects of confucius the daoist text
zhuangzi the early buddhist suttas and the bhagavad gita approached through the central issue of ethical development this
engaging introduction reveals the importance of moral self cultivation and provides a firm grounding in asian thought leading
students confidently through complex texts understanding asian philosophy includes a range of valuable features brief
biographies of main thinkers such as confucious and zhuangzi primary source material and translations maps and timelines
comprehensive lists of recommended reading and links to further study resources relevant philosophical questions at the end of
each chapter as well as sections on other texts and thinkers in the tradition there are frequent references to contemporary
examples and issues each chapter also discusses other thinkers in different traditions in the west presenting various
comparative approaches with its clear focus on thinkers and texts understanding asian philosophy is an ideal undergraduate
introduction to chinese indian buddhist and daoist thought the bloomsbury research handbook of contemporary japanese philosophy
examines the current vibrant trends in japanese philosophical thinking situating japanese philosophy within the larger context
of global intercultural philosophical discourse and pointing to new topics of research this handbook covers philosophy of
science philosophy of peace philosophy of social justice and healing introducing not only new readings of well known japanese
philosophers but also work by contemporary japanese philosophers who are relatively unknown outside japan it makes a unique
contribution by offering an account of japanese philosophy from within and going beyond an objective description of it in its
various facets also featured is the work of a younger generation of scholars and thinkers who bring in fresh perspectives that
will push the field into the future these critical essays by leading philosophers and rising scholars to the past and the
present of japanese philosophy demonstrate ways of doing engaged philosophy in the present globalized age with suggestions for
further reading a glossary a timeline and annotated bibliography the bloomsbury research handbook of contemporary japanese
philosophy is an ideal research guide to understanding the origin transformation and reception of japanese philosophy in the
21st century naturalism human flourishing and asian philosophy owen flanagan and beyond is an edited volume of philosophical
essays focusing on owen flanagan s naturalized comparative philosophy and moral psychology of human flourishing flanagan is a
philosopher well known for his naturalized approach to philosophical issues such as meaning physicalism causation and
consciousness in the analytic school of western philosophy recently he develops his philosophical interest in asian philosophy
and discusses diverse philosophical issues of human flourishing buddhism and confucianism from comparative viewpoints the
current volume discusses his philosophy of human flourishing and his naturalized approaches to buddhism and confucianism the
volume consists of five sections with eleven chapters written by leading experts in the fields of philosophy religion and
psychology the first section is an introduction to flanagan s philosophy the introductory chapter provides a general overview
of flanagan s philosophy i e his philosophy of naturalization comparative approach to human flourishing and detailed summaries
of the following chapters in the second section the three chapters discuss flanagan s naturalized eudaimonics of human
flourishing the third section discusses flanagan s naturalized buddhism the fourth section analyzes flanagan s interpretation
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of confucian philosophy specifically mencius s moral sprouts from the viewpoint of moral modularity and human flourishing the
fifth section is flanagan s responses to the comments and criticisms developed in this volume breaking barriers is a collection
of invited contributions by distinguished philosophers scientists and religious thinkers of east and west in honor of professor
ramakrishna puligandla the twenty three essays in this volume may be divided into four groups 1 philosophy of advaita 2
buddhism 3 indian philosophy and physics and 4 asian and comparative thought contributors have written on topics such as the
phenomenology of consciousness science and religion and comparative philosophy and religion the volume is designed to stimulate
the interest of students professors and all those who wish to explore new knowledge in this volume the creative thought of
leading thinkers from principal universities in india and elsewhere transcends words without insight barren arguments and all
limiting paradigms breaking barriers thus represents a multi disciplinary approach informed by cross cultural philosophical
vision modern physics and classical indian philosophy exist here in unity this book is meant to serve as an entry point for the
english reader into the vast and profound ocean of east asian philosophy focusing on china it outlines the basic contours of
the three major philosophical streams found in east asia daoism taoism confucianism and buddhism beginning with the classical
period the book details the daoist philosophies of laozi and zhuangzi and the early confucianism of confucius mencius and xunzi
next the book explains the transmission of buddhism from india to china and provides individual chapters on the chinese
buddhist schools of huayan and chan zen this is followed by chapters on the neo confucian philosophies of cheng hao cheng yi
zhu xi and wang yangming and the modern new confucian thought of fung yu lan and tu wei ming the final two chapters turn to
japan and investigate the zen philosophy of dogen and the modern kyoto school in an attempt to bridge the vast divide between
classical asian thought and contemporary western philosophy joel j kupperman finds that the two traditions do not by and large
supply different answers to the same questions rather each tradition is searching for answers to their own set of questions
mapping out distinct philosophical investigations in this groundbreaking book kupperman argues that the foundational indian and
chinese texts include lines of thought that can enrich current philosophical practice and in some cases provide uniquely
sophisticated insights special attention is given to the ethical issues of formation and fluidity of self the nature and
possibilities of choice the compartmentalization of life implicit in some ethical systems the variations of ethical demands
from person to person and the nature of philosophy itself as a communicative activity this study will provide a wealth of
information for philosophers seeking a closer knowledge of asian philosophy and general readers with an interest in eastern
thought the bloomsbury research handbook of chinese philosophy methodologies presents a new understanding of the changing
methods used to study chinese philosophy by identifying the various different approaches and discussing the role and
significance of philosophical methods in the chinese tradition this collection identifies difficulties and exciting
developments for scholars of asian philosophy divided into four parts the nature of chinese philosophical thought is
illuminated by discussing historical developments current concerns and methodological challenges surveying recent
methodological trends this research companion explores and evaluates the methodologies that have been applied to chinese
philosophy from these diverse angles an international team of experts reflect on the considerations that enter their
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methodological choices and indicate new research directions the bloomsbury research handbook of chinese philosophy
methodologies is an important contribution to the education of the next generation of chinese philosophers traditional chinese
philosophy if engaged at all is often regarded as an object of antiquated curiosity and dismissed as unimportant in the current
age of globalization written by a team of internationally renowned scholars this book however challenges this judgement and
offers an in depth study of pre modern chinese philosophy from an interdisciplinary perspective exploring the relevance of
traditional chinese philosophy for the global age it takes a comparative approach analysing ancient chinese philosophy in its
relation to western ideas and contemporary postmodernist theories the conversation extends over a broad spectrum of
philosophical areas and themes ranging from metaphysics hermeneutics political theory religion and aesthetics to specific
philosophical schools including confucianism daoism and buddhism by engaging many time honoured philosophical issues from a
comparative perspective this book bridges the gap between eastern and western thought and emphasises the need for a newly
fortified global humanism and a deeper appreciation of different philosophical and religious values in an age gripped by large
scale crises arguing that traditional chinese philosophy has immediate relevance to the many challenges of modern life this
book will be useful to students and scholars of asian philosophy and asian studies in general in this volume philosophers from
throughout the asia pacific region discuss a wide range of topics related to the development of democratic values and ways of
life the papers explore ideas values and practices related to democracy from the different perspectives of the great religious
and philosophical traditions of asia as well as considering both philosophical issues and the place of philosophy in a
democratic society while the contributors represent different philosophical traditions they are connected through a common
concern with humanity a belief in the value of philosophical inquiry and scholarship and by a commitment to the value of
philosophy education in building and sustaining democracy typically in the western philosophical tradition the presence of
paradox and contradictions is taken to signal the failure or refutation of a theory or line of thinking this aversion to
paradox rests on the commitment whether implicit or explicit to the view that reality must be consistent in what can t be said
yasuo deguchi jay l garfield graham priest and robert h sharf extend their earlier arguments that the discovery of paradox and
contradiction can deepen rather than disprove a philosophical position and confirm these ideas in the context of east asian
philosophy they claim that unlike most western philosophers many east asian philosophers embraced paradox and provide textual
evidence for this claim examining two classical daoist texts the daodejing and the zhaungzi as well as the trajectory of
buddhism in east asia including works from the sanlun tiantai chan and zen traditions and culminating with the kyoto school of
philosophy they argue that these philosophers commitment to paradox reflects an understanding of reality as inherently
paradoxical revealing significant philosophical insights engaging in existential discourse beyond the european tradition this
book turns to asian philosophies to reassess vital questions of life s purpose death s imminence and our capacity for living
meaningfully in conditions of uncertainty inspired by the dilemmas of european existentialism this cross cultural study seeks
concrete techniques for existential practice via the philosophies of east asia the investigation begins with the provocative
writings of twentieth century korean buddhist nun kim iryop who asserts that meditative concentration conducts a potent energy



discourse theory and political analysis identities hegemonies and social change

2023-07-27 8/20 discourse theory and political analysis
identities hegemonies and social change

outward throughout the entire karmic network enabling the radical transformation of our shared existential conditions
understanding her claim requires a look at east asian sources more broadly considering practices as diverse as buddhist merit
making ceremonies confucian ruist methods for self cultivation the ritual memorization and recitation of texts and yijing
divination the book concludes by advocating a speculative turn this speculative existentialism counters the suspicion toward
metaphysics characteristic of twentieth century european existential thought and at the same time advances a program for action
it is not a how to guide for living but rather a philosophical methodology that takes seriously the power of mental cultivation
to transform the meaning of the life that we share at the center of a constellation of key ideas in east asian philosophical
traditions there lies a conception of oneness among human beings human beings are intricately and inextricably intertwined and
share a common destiny with other people creatures and things the ramifications of this idea are wide reaching and resonate
with important debates and concerns in contemporary western philosophy but many at the forefront of their fields in the west
are unaware of the fundamental shift in perspective that might be available to them one of ivanhoe s aims in this work is to
challenge the dominant paradigm of hyper individualism which still enjoys a commanding position in a great deal of contemporary
theory and practice in the humanities and social sciences and to describe and advocate for an alternative conception and sense
of self world and the relationship between them in particular ivanhoe who has an extensive background in and has published
influential work on virtue ethics and asian philosophy investigates the implications of oneness for conceptions of the self
virtue and human happiness through the lens of oneness he explores topics such as conceptions of the self selfishness and self
centeredness virtues spontaneity and happiness drawing support from wide ranging interdisciplinary sources rather than starting
from the standpoint of western philosophy and then reaching out to asian philosophy from a distance ivanhoe advances a thesis
drawn from east asian sources and explicitly challenges the theoretical asymmetry that is characteristic of most comparative
study which often simply applies western theories to non western material providing translations of and commentaries on primary
source materials of modern japanese philosophy this sourcebook centers on the creative philosophical writings of the kyoto
school broadly conceived featuring the thought of nishida kitarô tanabe hajime kuki shûzô watsuji tetsurô miki kiyoshi tosaka
jun and nishitani keiji the 22 selections include unabridged whole works essays or chapters of books also included is
exhaustive bio bibliographical information as well as editorial commentary for most scholars this will be the first look in
english at the thought of kuki shûzô miki kiyoshi and the marxist critic tosaka jun the sourcebook will be of interest to
scholars the selections show the intensely dialogic character of the philsophical writing of the kyoto school of the early
showa period 1926 1949 and are of particular interest as representing philosophical strains of a golden age of japanese thought
during the war years between 1935 and 1945 in the interstices of the thought of the seven authors the reader will find a mine
of commentary on and assimilation of the schools of western thought and the world s religions accompanied with the exception of
the internationalist tosaka jun by very resilient affirmations of the strength of asian traditions in the current resurgence of
interest in heidegger an important aspect of his thought has been neglected namely his long standing interest in asian
philosophy heidegger and asian thought is the first book devoted to exploring this fascinating topic it brings together essays
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twelve scholars from india china japan germany and the united states most of which were written especially for this volume the
essays discuss heidegger s thinking in relation to vedanta taoism zen and tibetan buddhist philosophy heidegger s acquaintance
with asian thought beginning from his familiarity with the chuang tzu as early as 1930 is fully documented including an account
of his work on a partial translation of the tao te ching into german this book will be of interest not only to heidegger
scholars but also to students of asian and comparative philosophy and religion with a focus on asian traditions this book
examines varieties of thought and self transformative practice that do not fit neatly on one side or another of the standard
western division between philosophy and religion it contains chapters by experts on buddhist confucian taoist hindu and jain
philosophies as well as ancient greek philosophy and recent contemplative and spiritual movements the volume also problematizes
the notion of a western philosophical canon distinguished by rationality in contrast to a religious eastern other these
original essays creatively lay the groundwork needed to rethink dominant historical and conceptual categories from a wider
perspective to arrive at a deeper more plural and global understanding of the diverse nature of both philosophy and religion
the volume will be of keen interest to scholars and students in the philosophy of religion asian and comparative philosophy and
religious studies
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Companion Encyclopedia of Asian Philosophy 2002-09-11 the companion encyclopedia of asian philosophy is a unique one volume
reference work which makes a broad range of richly varied philosophical ethical and theological traditions accessible to a wide
audience the companion is divided into six sections covering the main traditions within asian thought persian indian buddhist
chinese japanese and islamic philosophy each section contains a collection of chapters which provide comprehensive coverage of
the origins of the tradition its approaches to for example logic and languages and to questions of morals and society the
chapters also contain useful histories of the lives of the key influential thinkers as well as a thorough analysis of the
current trends
Nothingness in Asian Philosophy 2014-06-13 a variety of crucial and still most relevant ideas about nothingness or emptiness
have gained profound philosophical prominence in the history and development of a number of south and east asian traditions
including in buddhism daoism neo confucianism hinduism korean philosophy and the japanese kyoto school these traditions share
the insight that in order to explain both the great mysteries and mundane facts about our experience ideas of nothingness must
play a primary role this collection of essays brings together the work of twenty of the world s prominent scholars of hindu
buddhist daoist neo confucian japanese and korean thought to illuminate fascinating philosophical conceptualizations of
nothingness in both classical and modern asian traditions the unique collection offers new work from accomplished scholars and
provides a coherent panoramic view of the most significant ways that nothingness plays crucial roles in asian philosophy it
includes both traditional and contemporary formulations sometimes putting asian traditions into dialogue with one another and
sometimes with classical and modern western thought the result is a book of immense value for students and researchers in asian
and comparative philosophy chapter 20 of this book is freely available as a downloadable open access pdf at taylorfrancis com
under a creative commons attribution non commercial no derivatives cc by nc nd 4 0 license
Morals and Society in Asian Philosophy 2013-12-16 this collection arises from the first conference of the recently formed
european society for asian philosophy it explores issues in indian chinese japanese and islamic philosophical traditions both
ancient and modern across all philosophical traditions western or asian a central preoccupation has always been with the
fundamental questions of moral and social philosophy questions which link abstract philosophical enquiry with practical issues
of how we should conduct ourselves in our personal and social life and how we can best organize our political institutions
Asian Philosophies 2018-01-29 with an inside view from an expert in the field and a clear and engaging writing style asian
philosophies seventh edition invites students and professors to think along with the great minds of the asian traditions
eminent scholar and teacher john m koller has devoted his life to understanding and explaining asian thought and practice he
wrote this text to give students access to the rich philosophical and religious ideas of both south and east asia new to this
seventh edition added material on confucianism including focused coverage of 1 the analects and society and 2 ren and nature
additional information on theravada buddhism vajrayana buddhism and zen buddhism as well as new in depth coverage of ecological
attitudes in buddhism expanded coverage of ecological attitudes in all of the asian traditions brief excerpts from primary
sources to help better explain the key concepts added timelines for essential texts in each tradition improved glossary and
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pronunciation guide additional text boxes to help students quickly understand key ideas texts and concepts updated further
reading sections
Encyclopedia of Asian Philosophy 2006-10-19 incorporating cultural and religious contexts this unique encyclopedia provides a
vital guide to the main concepts and thinkers in asian philosophy starting with abhidharma and ending with zurvan the main
philosophical trends and thinkers in each geographical area are featured with an emphasis on endtemporary developments and
movements the a z structured encyclopedia emphasizes that asian philosophy is not merely an ancient form of thought but that it
is a living philosophy with roots in the past and also a potent and animate presence today this translates into the reciprocal
exchange of theories between eastern and western thinking for example of new schools of thought such as orientalism requiring
no prior knowledge of philosophy religion or asian cultures this book is essential reading for students teachers and the
interested individual who wishes to gain an understanding of the philosophical basis to asian cultural systems
Philosophie asiatique/Asian philosophy 2012-12-06 the present publication is a continuation of two earlier series of chronicles
philosophy in the mid century firenze 1958 59 and contemporary philosophy firenze 1968 edited by raymond klibansky as with the
earlier series the present surveys purport to give a survey of significant trends in contemporary philosophical discussion the
need for such surveys has i believe increased rather than decreased over the last years the philosophical scene appears for
various reasons rather more complex than ever before the continuing process of specialization in most branches the emergence of
new schools of thought particularly in philosophical logic in the philosophy of language and in social and political philosophy
the increasing attention being paid to the history of philosophy in discussions of contem porary problems as well as the
increasing interest in cross cultural philosophical discussion are the most important contributory factors surveys of the
present kind are a valuable source of knowledge about this complexity and may as such be of assistance in renewing the
understanding of one s own philosophical problems the surveys it is to be hoped may help to strengthen the socratic element of
modern philosophy the world wide dialogue or kommunikationsgemeinschaft so far six volumes have been prepared for the new
series the present surveys in asian philosophy vol 7 follow the surveys in the philosophy of language and philosophical logic
vol i philosophy of science vol 2 philosophy of action vol 3 philosophy of mind vol 4 african philosophy vol 5 and medieval
philosophy part 1 2 vol 6
Bibliography on East Asian Religion and Philosophy 2001 this comprehensive research bibliography compiles annotates indexes and
cross references resources in the principal western languages which focus on china japan and korea in the areas of philosophy
and religious studies supporting resources in theology history culture and related social sciences a notable additional feature
is the inclusion of extensive internet based resources such as a wide variety of web sites discussion lists electronic texts
virtual libraries online journals and related material
Concepts of Philosophy in Asia and the Islamic World 2018-05-07 concepts of philosophy challenges received conceptions of
philosophy by way of critical engagement with chinese and japanese sources built on philologically sound readings of specific
texts the book lifts the discussion on the concept of philosophy to a global plane
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Encyclopedia of Asian Philosophy 2009 treats the nature and ethical significance of emotions from a comparative cultural
perspective emphasizing asian traditions
Emotions in Asian Thought 1995-01-01 while having substantially declined in political and social influence confucianism was
revived by leading intellectuals so called modern new confucians in the twentieth century to deal with perennial problems
facing modern people and society it is against this background that confucian studies has become an increasingly important
subject taught in universities and colleges in north america europe east asia and australia with more and more universities and
colleges offering courses on or relating to confucian philosophy ethics religion and politics this new collection from
routledge answers the urgent need for a source book in contemporary confucian studies
Confucian Studies 2011 here western environmental philosophers and some of our most distinguished representatives of asian and
comparative philosophy critically consider what asia has to offer the first section provides an ecological world view as a
basis for comparison subsequent sections include chapters by leading contemporary scholars in chinese japanese indian and
buddhist thought that explore the western perception of asian traditions the perception that asian philosophy is a rich
conceptual resource for contemporary environmental thinkers
Nature in Asian Traditions of Thought 1989-04-21 this book is an investigation of the relationship between self and body in the
indian japanese and chinese philosophical traditions the interplay between self and body is complex and manifold touching on
issues of epistemology ontology social philosophy and axiology the authors examine these issues and make relevant connections
to the western tradition the authors allow the asian traditions to shed new light on some of the traditional mind body issues
addressed in the west
Self as Body in Asian Theory and Practice 1993-01-01 spanning three thousand years and five major cultures the traditions of
eastern philosophy play a major role in any study of human thought today to ignore the east is to miss the valuable insights of
philosophers from the persian indian chinese tibetan and japanese traditions in this book every major stream of eastern thought
whether idealistic or materialistic is presented the author reveals here the wisdom of the east from avicenna to zoroaster from
buddha to gandhi entries cover not only the philosophers themselves but also the philosophical terms and concepts the
historical background the doctrines teachings and writings of the east whether we wish to consult the i ching to understand zen
koan or to read from the upanishads this volume will be a valuable tool in our quest
Dictionary of Asian Philosophies 2002-09-10 the volume brings together translations of hitherto neglected texts from asian
philosophical traditions along with critical essays dealing with the philosophical issues of translating them the main theme is
the concept of discontents and the way asian philosophical traditions enter into dialogue with each other and with the western
thought
Asian Philosophers and Their Discontents 2021-09 this book guides readers through ten classic works of asian philosophy several
major schools of eastern thought are discussed including hinduism buddhism confucianism daoism taoism and chan zen the author
connects the ideas of these schools to those of western philosophy thereby making the material accessible to people who are
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unfamiliar with the cultures and intellectual traditions of asia a wide range of important topics are addressed reality time
self knowledge ethics human nature enlightenment and death
A Guide to Asian Philosophy Classics 2012-07-19 the reference literature for asian philosophy is scant probably because
philosophy and religion are viewed in the west as more inextricably linked in asian cultures many reference works address asian
religious traditions but the encyclopedia of asian philosophy and religions aims to treat not only the philosophies but
religion in so far as it relates to philosophy alphabetically arranged entries are signed by the scholars who wrote them and
conclude with references they range from ancient times through the modern era and include individuals schools of thought texts
and concepts topics are drawn from the traditions of buddhism confucianism hinduism islam jainism shinto sikhism and
zoroastrianism and covers a wide geographic area extensive cross referencing and see also recommendations are used throughout
the encyclopedia makes the comparative study of the concepts and traditions of various religions as each major religious stream
has been organized in a separate division all divisions are organised alphabetically for ease of search and reference the
encyclopaedia of asian philosophy and religions is the first publication to satisfy the need for a vast introductory work in
such a diverse field the wide range of matter dealt with in these volumes presents the panoramic view of the civilization and
the culture of asians in different facets and in the different periods of history each entry is created in simple and easy to
understand language summarizing the most important aspects of creative research and writings related to the specific topics the
extensive bibliographies provide additional sources for more information the work for its wide coverage and scholarship should
be an essential reference for students and teachers
Encyclopaedia of Asian Philosophy and Religions 2017-02-02 provides an overview of some of the great texts of asian philosophy
and religion along with an exploration of the contexts in which they arose
Asian Texts — Asian Contexts 2010-03-02 this is a second revised edition of kupperman s introduction to asian philosophy via
its canonical texts ranging from the upanishads to the bhagavad gita through confucius to zen buddhism kupperman walks students
through the most important texts of asian philosophy conveying the vitality and appeal of the works and explaining their
philosophical roots this second edition includes revisions and updates throughout the text clarifying where necessary and a
brand new chapter on al arabi s the bezels of wisdom a classic of islamic sufism classic asian philosophy is a highly useful
aid to students in philosophy religion or asian studies courses who are studying these fascinating bust complex texts as well
as laypersons or specialists in other areas who need assistance in understanding them page 4 de la couverture
Classic Asian Philosophy 2007 first published in 1981 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an informa company
Asian Philosophy Today 1981 spanning three thousand years and five major cultures the traditions of eastern philosophy play a
major role in any study of human thought today to ignore the east is to miss the valuable insights of philosophers from the
persian indian chinese tibetan and japanese traditions in this book every major stream of eastern thought whether idealistic or
materialistic is presented the author reveals here the wisdom of the east from avicenna to zoroaster from buddha to gandhi
entries cover not only the philosophers themselves but also the philosophical terms and concepts the historical background the
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doctrines teachings and writings of the east whether we wish to consult the i ching to understand zen koan or to read from the
upanishads this volume will be a valuable tool in our quest
Dictionary of Asian Philosophies 2017-08-09 scholars tend to see confucianism as a historical and yet living tradition
containing elements of philosophy religion politics morality and education continuing to hold a swinging power over the way and
value of life in east asia with more and more universities and colleges offering courses on or relating to confucian philosophy
ethics religion and politics there is an urgent need for a source book in contemporary confucian studies this is a major
reference work of essential importance to undergraduates postgraduates and academics in confucianism east asian history
philosophy and religion
Confucian Studies 2010-08-04 a convenient one volume collection of english translations of the basic text that have shaped the
major asian philosophical traditions
A Sourcebook in Asian Philosophy 1991 the present volume compiles translations of hitherto neglected texts in asian
philosophical traditions along with several critical essays dealing with the philosophical issues of translating them into
western languages as the inaugural volume to a proposed series dedicated to making hidden primary sources of asian philosophies
available to the wider audience in western academia and beyond this book treats diverse primary sources written by a broad
range of thinkers from various historical periods and intellectual traditions including the indian chinese korean and japanese
among others the translations accompanied by critical essays will shed light on major philosophical movements as confucianism
hinduism buddhism and others thereby demonstrating multilayered development of intellectual traditions in asia
Asian Philosophical Texts 2019-11 understanding asian philosophy introduces the four major asian traditions through their key
texts and thinkers the analects of confucius the daoist text zhuangzi the early buddhist suttas and the bhagavad gita
approached through the central issue of ethical development this engaging introduction reveals the importance of moral self
cultivation and provides a firm grounding in asian thought leading students confidently through complex texts understanding
asian philosophy includes a range of valuable features brief biographies of main thinkers such as confucious and zhuangzi
primary source material and translations maps and timelines comprehensive lists of recommended reading and links to further
study resources relevant philosophical questions at the end of each chapter as well as sections on other texts and thinkers in
the tradition there are frequent references to contemporary examples and issues each chapter also discusses other thinkers in
different traditions in the west presenting various comparative approaches with its clear focus on thinkers and texts
understanding asian philosophy is an ideal undergraduate introduction to chinese indian buddhist and daoist thought
Understanding Asian Philosophy 2017-09-21 the bloomsbury research handbook of contemporary japanese philosophy examines the
current vibrant trends in japanese philosophical thinking situating japanese philosophy within the larger context of global
intercultural philosophical discourse and pointing to new topics of research this handbook covers philosophy of science
philosophy of peace philosophy of social justice and healing introducing not only new readings of well known japanese
philosophers but also work by contemporary japanese philosophers who are relatively unknown outside japan it makes a unique
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contribution by offering an account of japanese philosophy from within and going beyond an objective description of it in its
various facets also featured is the work of a younger generation of scholars and thinkers who bring in fresh perspectives that
will push the field into the future these critical essays by leading philosophers and rising scholars to the past and the
present of japanese philosophy demonstrate ways of doing engaged philosophy in the present globalized age with suggestions for
further reading a glossary a timeline and annotated bibliography the bloomsbury research handbook of contemporary japanese
philosophy is an ideal research guide to understanding the origin transformation and reception of japanese philosophy in the
21st century
The Bloomsbury Research Handbook of Contemporary Japanese Philosophy 2019-09-17 naturalism human flourishing and asian
philosophy owen flanagan and beyond is an edited volume of philosophical essays focusing on owen flanagan s naturalized
comparative philosophy and moral psychology of human flourishing flanagan is a philosopher well known for his naturalized
approach to philosophical issues such as meaning physicalism causation and consciousness in the analytic school of western
philosophy recently he develops his philosophical interest in asian philosophy and discusses diverse philosophical issues of
human flourishing buddhism and confucianism from comparative viewpoints the current volume discusses his philosophy of human
flourishing and his naturalized approaches to buddhism and confucianism the volume consists of five sections with eleven
chapters written by leading experts in the fields of philosophy religion and psychology the first section is an introduction to
flanagan s philosophy the introductory chapter provides a general overview of flanagan s philosophy i e his philosophy of
naturalization comparative approach to human flourishing and detailed summaries of the following chapters in the second section
the three chapters discuss flanagan s naturalized eudaimonics of human flourishing the third section discusses flanagan s
naturalized buddhism the fourth section analyzes flanagan s interpretation of confucian philosophy specifically mencius s moral
sprouts from the viewpoint of moral modularity and human flourishing the fifth section is flanagan s responses to the comments
and criticisms developed in this volume
Naturalism, Human Flourishing, and Asian Philosophy 2003 breaking barriers is a collection of invited contributions by
distinguished philosophers scientists and religious thinkers of east and west in honor of professor ramakrishna puligandla the
twenty three essays in this volume may be divided into four groups 1 philosophy of advaita 2 buddhism 3 indian philosophy and
physics and 4 asian and comparative thought contributors have written on topics such as the phenomenology of consciousness
science and religion and comparative philosophy and religion the volume is designed to stimulate the interest of students
professors and all those who wish to explore new knowledge in this volume the creative thought of leading thinkers from
principal universities in india and elsewhere transcends words without insight barren arguments and all limiting paradigms
breaking barriers thus represents a multi disciplinary approach informed by cross cultural philosophical vision modern physics
and classical indian philosophy exist here in unity
Breaking Barriers: Essays in Asian and Comparative Philosophy 2017-07-28 this book is meant to serve as an entry point for the
english reader into the vast and profound ocean of east asian philosophy focusing on china it outlines the basic contours of
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the three major philosophical streams found in east asia daoism taoism confucianism and buddhism beginning with the classical
period the book details the daoist philosophies of laozi and zhuangzi and the early confucianism of confucius mencius and xunzi
next the book explains the transmission of buddhism from india to china and provides individual chapters on the chinese
buddhist schools of huayan and chan zen this is followed by chapters on the neo confucian philosophies of cheng hao cheng yi
zhu xi and wang yangming and the modern new confucian thought of fung yu lan and tu wei ming the final two chapters turn to
japan and investigate the zen philosophy of dogen and the modern kyoto school
East Asian Philosophy 1999-11-04 in an attempt to bridge the vast divide between classical asian thought and contemporary
western philosophy joel j kupperman finds that the two traditions do not by and large supply different answers to the same
questions rather each tradition is searching for answers to their own set of questions mapping out distinct philosophical
investigations in this groundbreaking book kupperman argues that the foundational indian and chinese texts include lines of
thought that can enrich current philosophical practice and in some cases provide uniquely sophisticated insights special
attention is given to the ethical issues of formation and fluidity of self the nature and possibilities of choice the
compartmentalization of life implicit in some ethical systems the variations of ethical demands from person to person and the
nature of philosophy itself as a communicative activity this study will provide a wealth of information for philosophers
seeking a closer knowledge of asian philosophy and general readers with an interest in eastern thought
Learning from Asian Philosophy 2016-08-25 the bloomsbury research handbook of chinese philosophy methodologies presents a new
understanding of the changing methods used to study chinese philosophy by identifying the various different approaches and
discussing the role and significance of philosophical methods in the chinese tradition this collection identifies difficulties
and exciting developments for scholars of asian philosophy divided into four parts the nature of chinese philosophical thought
is illuminated by discussing historical developments current concerns and methodological challenges surveying recent
methodological trends this research companion explores and evaluates the methodologies that have been applied to chinese
philosophy from these diverse angles an international team of experts reflect on the considerations that enter their
methodological choices and indicate new research directions the bloomsbury research handbook of chinese philosophy
methodologies is an important contribution to the education of the next generation of chinese philosophers
The Bloomsbury Research Handbook of Chinese Philosophy Methodologies 2018-02-15 traditional chinese philosophy if engaged at
all is often regarded as an object of antiquated curiosity and dismissed as unimportant in the current age of globalization
written by a team of internationally renowned scholars this book however challenges this judgement and offers an in depth study
of pre modern chinese philosophy from an interdisciplinary perspective exploring the relevance of traditional chinese
philosophy for the global age it takes a comparative approach analysing ancient chinese philosophy in its relation to western
ideas and contemporary postmodernist theories the conversation extends over a broad spectrum of philosophical areas and themes
ranging from metaphysics hermeneutics political theory religion and aesthetics to specific philosophical schools including
confucianism daoism and buddhism by engaging many time honoured philosophical issues from a comparative perspective this book
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bridges the gap between eastern and western thought and emphasises the need for a newly fortified global humanism and a deeper
appreciation of different philosophical and religious values in an age gripped by large scale crises arguing that traditional
chinese philosophy has immediate relevance to the many challenges of modern life this book will be useful to students and
scholars of asian philosophy and asian studies in general
Why Traditional Chinese Philosophy Still Matters 1997 in this volume philosophers from throughout the asia pacific region
discuss a wide range of topics related to the development of democratic values and ways of life the papers explore ideas values
and practices related to democracy from the different perspectives of the great religious and philosophical traditions of asia
as well as considering both philosophical issues and the place of philosophy in a democratic society while the contributors
represent different philosophical traditions they are connected through a common concern with humanity a belief in the value of
philosophical inquiry and scholarship and by a commitment to the value of philosophy education in building and sustaining
democracy
Philosophy and Democracy in Asia 2021-02-12 typically in the western philosophical tradition the presence of paradox and
contradictions is taken to signal the failure or refutation of a theory or line of thinking this aversion to paradox rests on
the commitment whether implicit or explicit to the view that reality must be consistent in what can t be said yasuo deguchi jay
l garfield graham priest and robert h sharf extend their earlier arguments that the discovery of paradox and contradiction can
deepen rather than disprove a philosophical position and confirm these ideas in the context of east asian philosophy they claim
that unlike most western philosophers many east asian philosophers embraced paradox and provide textual evidence for this claim
examining two classical daoist texts the daodejing and the zhaungzi as well as the trajectory of buddhism in east asia
including works from the sanlun tiantai chan and zen traditions and culminating with the kyoto school of philosophy they argue
that these philosophers commitment to paradox reflects an understanding of reality as inherently paradoxical revealing
significant philosophical insights
What Can't be Said 2020-09-17 engaging in existential discourse beyond the european tradition this book turns to asian
philosophies to reassess vital questions of life s purpose death s imminence and our capacity for living meaningfully in
conditions of uncertainty inspired by the dilemmas of european existentialism this cross cultural study seeks concrete
techniques for existential practice via the philosophies of east asia the investigation begins with the provocative writings of
twentieth century korean buddhist nun kim iryop who asserts that meditative concentration conducts a potent energy outward
throughout the entire karmic network enabling the radical transformation of our shared existential conditions understanding her
claim requires a look at east asian sources more broadly considering practices as diverse as buddhist merit making ceremonies
confucian ruist methods for self cultivation the ritual memorization and recitation of texts and yijing divination the book
concludes by advocating a speculative turn this speculative existentialism counters the suspicion toward metaphysics
characteristic of twentieth century european existential thought and at the same time advances a program for action it is not a
how to guide for living but rather a philosophical methodology that takes seriously the power of mental cultivation to
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transform the meaning of the life that we share
Cross-Cultural Existentialism 2017-11-01 at the center of a constellation of key ideas in east asian philosophical traditions
there lies a conception of oneness among human beings human beings are intricately and inextricably intertwined and share a
common destiny with other people creatures and things the ramifications of this idea are wide reaching and resonate with
important debates and concerns in contemporary western philosophy but many at the forefront of their fields in the west are
unaware of the fundamental shift in perspective that might be available to them one of ivanhoe s aims in this work is to
challenge the dominant paradigm of hyper individualism which still enjoys a commanding position in a great deal of contemporary
theory and practice in the humanities and social sciences and to describe and advocate for an alternative conception and sense
of self world and the relationship between them in particular ivanhoe who has an extensive background in and has published
influential work on virtue ethics and asian philosophy investigates the implications of oneness for conceptions of the self
virtue and human happiness through the lens of oneness he explores topics such as conceptions of the self selfishness and self
centeredness virtues spontaneity and happiness drawing support from wide ranging interdisciplinary sources rather than starting
from the standpoint of western philosophy and then reaching out to asian philosophy from a distance ivanhoe advances a thesis
drawn from east asian sources and explicitly challenges the theoretical asymmetry that is characteristic of most comparative
study which often simply applies western theories to non western material
Oneness 1998-04-16 providing translations of and commentaries on primary source materials of modern japanese philosophy this
sourcebook centers on the creative philosophical writings of the kyoto school broadly conceived featuring the thought of
nishida kitarô tanabe hajime kuki shûzô watsuji tetsurô miki kiyoshi tosaka jun and nishitani keiji the 22 selections include
unabridged whole works essays or chapters of books also included is exhaustive bio bibliographical information as well as
editorial commentary for most scholars this will be the first look in english at the thought of kuki shûzô miki kiyoshi and the
marxist critic tosaka jun the sourcebook will be of interest to scholars the selections show the intensely dialogic character
of the philsophical writing of the kyoto school of the early showa period 1926 1949 and are of particular interest as
representing philosophical strains of a golden age of japanese thought during the war years between 1935 and 1945 in the
interstices of the thought of the seven authors the reader will find a mine of commentary on and assimilation of the schools of
western thought and the world s religions accompanied with the exception of the internationalist tosaka jun by very resilient
affirmations of the strength of asian traditions
Sourcebook for Modern Japanese Philosophy 2010-07 in the current resurgence of interest in heidegger an important aspect of his
thought has been neglected namely his long standing interest in asian philosophy heidegger and asian thought is the first book
devoted to exploring this fascinating topic it brings together essays twelve scholars from india china japan germany and the
united states most of which were written especially for this volume the essays discuss heidegger s thinking in relation to
vedanta taoism zen and tibetan buddhist philosophy heidegger s acquaintance with asian thought beginning from his familiarity
with the chuang tzu as early as 1930 is fully documented including an account of his work on a partial translation of the tao
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te ching into german this book will be of interest not only to heidegger scholars but also to students of asian and comparative
philosophy and religion
Heidegger and Asian Thought 2014-01-15 with a focus on asian traditions this book examines varieties of thought and self
transformative practice that do not fit neatly on one side or another of the standard western division between philosophy and
religion it contains chapters by experts on buddhist confucian taoist hindu and jain philosophies as well as ancient greek
philosophy and recent contemplative and spiritual movements the volume also problematizes the notion of a western philosophical
canon distinguished by rationality in contrast to a religious eastern other these original essays creatively lay the groundwork
needed to rethink dominant historical and conceptual categories from a wider perspective to arrive at a deeper more plural and
global understanding of the diverse nature of both philosophy and religion the volume will be of keen interest to scholars and
students in the philosophy of religion asian and comparative philosophy and religious studies
Philosophie Asiatique/Asian Philosophy 2022-04
Asian Philosophies and the Idea of Religion
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